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Brad Bodenmiller

From: Luke Sutton <lsutton@unioncountyohio.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2022 1:12 PM
To: Brad Bodenmiller
Subject: RE: VN-2 Preliminary Plat - Layout & Design
Attachments: Preliminary_Plat_commentletter_VN-2-2_2022-08-31.pdf

Brad, 
 
The preliminary plat is approved by our office. I am working with Chris to get the final plat reviewed. I hope to have a 
letter to you by tomorrow. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Luke Sutton, PE 
Union County Engineer 
233 West Sixth Street 
Marysville, OH 43040 
Ph: (937) 645-3168 
lsutton@unioncountyohio.gov 

 
 

From: Brad Bodenmiller <bradbodenmiller@lucplanning.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2022 12:13 PM 
To: Luke Sutton <lsutton@unioncountyohio.gov> 
Subject: VN-2 Preliminary Plat - Layout & Design 
 
Luke, 
 
Good afternoon! Is the layout and design of the lots, streets, and other improvements for the Village Neighborhood, 
Section 2 (VN-2) – Preliminary Plat approved? 
 
Bradley Bodenmiller 
Director | LUC Regional Planning Commission 
P.O. Box 219 | 10820 State Route 347 | East Liberty, Ohio 43319 
P: (937) 666-3431 | www.lucplanning.com  
 


